
 

LWBB Board & Steering Committee Joint Meeting Wednesday, August 26, 2020 Meeting held via Zoom 

 

Present:  Lori, Donna, Jerry, Chris, Mike, Brett, Dick, John, Roger 

Absent:  Heather, Gordy 

 

Minutes: 

 

1.  With the October concerts canceled (by the venues, technically), discussion took place in regards 

around meeting to read/rehearse this fall.  Points addressed included... 

 - Purposes of rehearsing 

 - Safety and comfort level of players 

 - Proposed locations 

 - Practical and realistic elements/information/realizations 

 

Decision:  We will not meet together in person for Sept/Oct. 

 

2.  A decision about the Nov/Dec dates will be made in the future, depending on a number of variables.  

For now, band members should keep the dates on their calendars in case we can rehearse & perform by 

then. 

 

3.  The group discussed possible use of bell covers.  No consensus was reached other than to wait to see 

regarding their effectiveness in school/university situations this fall. 

 

4.  The band will pursue a gift of appreciation and thanks for David van Slyke. 

 

5.  The group discussed and decided to pursue a “virtual band” project as an alternative to playing 

together, possibly doing more than one piece (though only one piece at a time).  Mike will make the 

repertoire decision(s).  Brett will assemble the audio and video.  Chris will communicate all the schedule-

related developments to band members. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Brett & Chris= 

 


